
 
 
October 7, 2013 
 
 
 
 
The regular monthly meeting scheduled for Monday, October 14, 2013 will not be held.  
Our committee will arrange to re-schedule the October 2013 meeting for a date later in the month. 
 
Arthur R. Thompson, Chair 
Deep River Town Hall Auditorium Restoration Committee 
 


